Dear new students of AY2020 Fall,

Greeting from Office of GSPS/GSE.

For those of you who have not received your student ID and would like to receive it by mail now, please fill in the application form below.

\*Please note that we only can send it to the address in Japan.

\*\*Please also note that your registered address on My WASEDA is printed on the back side of your student ID. If you change your address, please change it on MY WASEDA first, then complete this procedure.

[Expected mailing date] Upon reviewing application ※ It take about a week to send you the ID card.

## [Application form]

 $\underline{https://my.waseda.jp/application/noauth/application-detail-noauth?param=PkplAv4tPB}\\ \underline{WbiRcesJLNDA}$ 

Office of GSPS/ GSE